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Monday, 22 April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 6 SATS examinations will run between Monday 13th and Thursday 16th May 2024. Children 

have been working very hard revising and applying the skills that they have learnt. In order for 

them to perform at their best, it is important that they get a good night’s sleep before each exam. 

 

We will also be running a breakfast club free of charge for all children involved. The Upper School 

gates and Year 6 doors will be open from 8.00am for Year 6 pupils to attend. We recommend that 

children take this opportunity to relax with their friends, take on fuel for the day and be fully ready 

for each day’s exams: 

 

Monday 13th May – Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling 

Tuesday 14th May – Reading 

Wednesday 15h May – Arithmetic and Maths Reasoning 1 

Thursday 16th May – Maths Reasoning 2 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Thompson 

Year 6 Teacher 
 


